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Dear Parents,

We hope you all had a lovely summer and are pleased to welcome your children back to school and into Year 2. We had a super couple of days last week and the children have amazed us with how well they have adapted to being back in school and together as a whole year group again.

Our first topic will be ‘London’, after some introductory work on ‘Ourselves’. Please see the attached topic planner, which shows the areas we will be working on. 

Your child will have a spelling test every Monday (starting Monday 14th September), the spelling lists for the half term can be found inside the ‘Next Steps’ book which will be sent out this week.

Please try to read at home as much as possible and record in the reading diary; just 5 minutes a day can make a huge difference to both pace and fluency. It would be great if all children could read 4 times a week, at least.

Please ensure your child has a named water bottle and a coat in school every day.

Due to the current situation, we unfortunately need to discourage children from bringing in items from home.  Therefore, we will not be doing ‘show and tell’ this half term.  However, if your child makes or researches something related to our topic, please email it to year2@puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk  You could also email photos of previous visits to London.  We would also love to hear of any other achievements e.g gymnastics / dancing certificates etc via email.

We do hope all of this makes sense, if you wish to discuss anything in further detail please email us and we can arrange a time to meet if necessary.

Many thanks,

Karen Reeve                Rebecca Murphy        Cathy McCarthy
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